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Wednesday 3rd December 2024

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Before the end of the Autumn Term, you will receive your child’s 2024-25 end of Autumn Term Academic Data Report.

This report will contain up to date information regarding your child's Autumn Term Progress & Attainment information across all areas of the curriculum and their attendance (up to Friday 13th December 2024). 

This report has been generated following feedback in the last Parent Questionnaire, where you expressed a desire to know how your child is progressing more frequently.  As a result, we have implemented the following formal communication methods, so you are fully aware of attendance, progress and attainment.  Information will be shared in the following schedule - 
· Autumn 1 - Parents Evening (face to face meeting)
· Autumn 2 - End of Autumn Term Interim Academic Data Report (report via DC-Pro)
· Spring 1 - Parents Evening (face to face meeting)
· Spring 2 - End of Spring Term Interim Academic Data Report(report via DC-Pro)
· Summer 2 - End of Year written Academic Report(report via DC-Pro)
For pupils in Y1 (Phonics), Y4 (Multiplication) and Y6 (SATs) you will also receive information linked to the National Statutory Assessments they will undertake in the Summer Term. 
Please take time to read through this with your child, as this will support them to be prepared for the upcoming learning next term.  The attendance information provided is correct up ton Friday 13th December 2024.  

If you have any questions about the report and ways in which you may be able to support your child’s next steps, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

In addition to this, pupils who are on the CHPA Special Educational Needs & Disabilities (SEND) register, will also have further opportunities to meet with class teacher on a termly to review the Pupil Support Plan.  

Furthermore, Mrs Fotheringham has begun a SEND/Safeguarding drop-in session on a Monday 3:30pm-5:30pm, should a parent require a meeting.

Moreover, and as a reminder, through the sharing of Year Group Knowledge Organisers, you will have clarity about what your child is learning.  Knowledge Organisers will be shared ahead of the start of a new Term and will appear in the weekly Newsletter.  

Finally, if at any point you wish to discuss your child’s learning, please do this at the end of the CHPA day.

We hope you and your child find this information helpful and informative. 

Regards
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Mr P M Burgess
Headteacher
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